
As a resident of NW Hills I am very concerned with the recent district map that does not 
preserve the community cohesion of NW Hills. I request that the committee reconsider the map 
and ensure that District 10 start above 2222  PLEASE go back to the September 28th map and 
move the southeastern boundary to start at 2222. 
  
Thank you, 
Renee Thomas 
 


